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STATE OF FLORIDA 
O FFICE OF COMMlSSION CLERK 

CARLOHA S. STAUFFER 

COMMISSION CLERK 

(850) 413-6770 

Public Service Commission 

Laura Collier 
7100 Eagle Crest Blvd. 
Evansville, IN 47715 

Re: Docket No. 20180000 

Dear Ms. Collier, 

March 14,2018 

You are receiving this communication, in addition to the attached document from the Office of 
Commission Clerk, because the initial attempt to provide the document to (812) 437-7988 failed. 

Please ensure that the following addresses are placed on your email whitelist, so that you may 
continue to receive e lectronic notifications from the Florida Public Service Commission: 
Clerk@psc.state.fl. us and rarfax2@psc.state.tl.us. 

If you have have a working email address, please confirm by responding to 
Clerk@psc.state.fl.us, so that you may continue receiving electronic notifications. Please 
include the docket number referenced above in your response. 

Please contact our office at 850-413-6770 should you have any questions. 

less 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Office of Commission Clerk 
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State of Florida FP - COMMISSION CLERK 

Public Service Co 
C APITAL CIRCLE OFFICE C E TER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 
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DATE: March 6, 20 18 

TO: Docket No. 20180000-0T- Undocketed 

FROM: Gregory D. Fogleman, Public Utilities Supervisor, Office of Industry Development 11..£ 
& Market Analysis Ol' 1 

RE: New Vendor for the National Local Number Portability System 

In 20 15, the FCC approved the selection of a new vendor, iconecti v, for the nation's master local 
number portability system, the Number Portability Administration Center (NPAC). The system 
is actuall y a series of databases representing seven regions of the country. The newly built 
iconectiv system has been undergo ing testing for a number of months and is due to turn up first 
in the Southeast region of the U.S. on April 8, 2018. On that date. carriers using the NPAC will 
be cut over from the current systems operated by Neustar to the new iconectiv systems. It is our 
understanding that there is currently no agreed upon rollback plan from the iconectiv systems 
back to the Neustar systems should the transition not go as planned. More info rmation 
concerning the LNP transition may be found at: 

https :/ /ww1.v .napm llc.on!/pages/npacrlp/npac R FP Rc rDocs.aspx . 

With the transition beginning in Florida on April 8th, we want to make sure that you are aware of 
the Local Number Portability Transition and that your company is fully prepared. Below is 
contact in formation for both iconectiv and Neustar should you have any questions regarding the 
transition. 

iconectiv: 
hltps://\\'W\V.numbcrportabi litv.com/ 
Phone: 844-820-8039 

Neustar: 
https://ww ... v.nat ion a I pool inQ.com/ 
Phone: 866-638-7665 




